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Biden vows to ‘hunt down’ those responsible for Kabul airport
attack

Aug 26, 2021

 

“We  will  defend  our  interests  and  our  people  with  every
measure of my command,” the president said.

“We will not forgive. We will not forget. We will hunt you
down and you will pay,” President Joe Biden said during an
impromptu address from the East Room on the terrorist attack
in Kabul that killed 13 American service men on Thursday.

His  tone  was  solemn  as  he  stated,  “We  will  defend  our
interests and our people with every measure of my command.”

The address offered the strongest words yet from President

https://yahwehsbranch.com/revenge-and-retaliation/


Biden on Afghanistan since declaring a mandate to get all
Americans out of Afghanistan by Aug. 31.

“We will not be detoured by terrorists,” President Biden said,
reaffirming his position. As for a response involving force,
Biden said, “We will respond at the appropriate time at our
choosing, these ISIS terrorists will not win.”

thegrio.com

 

Biden to Kabul terrorists, ‘we will hunt you down and you will
pay’

August 26, 2021

 

(ANSA) – WASHINGTON, AUG 26 – “We will hunt you down and make
you pay”: this is the warning launched by US President Joe
Biden to those responsible for the attack in Kabul. Biden
announced that he had asked the military for a plan to strike
Isis-K, believed to be responsible for the attack. “America
will not be intimidated”, he assured.

The president described the 12 American soldiers killed in the
attack as “heroes engaged in a selfless dangerous mission”.

Evacuation operations will continue, Biden concluded.

breakinglatest.news

 

That is the same way chosen by Cain. He chose to kill his
enemies. In that way, you will never run out of enemies, says
the scriptures.

 



Genesis 4:8, 11, 14

8 Now Cain talked with Abel his brother; and it came to pass,
when they were spread abroad, that Cain rose against Abel his
brother and killed him.

11 So now, you are cursed from the earth which has opened its
mouth to receive your brother’s blood from your hand.

14 Surely You have driven me out this day from the face of the
ground; I shall not be seen by Your Face. I shall be a
fugitive and a vagabond on the earth, for there shall be
continual war, vengeance, and retaliation.

 

With that way, you will always be seeking to collect more
taxes from the people to pay for your weapons of retaliation
and vengeance. By that experimentation, your neighbors are
given  the  impression  that  you  are  planning  to  take  their
property by force; so, they too start spreading rumors of
vengeance.

Genesis 4:8, 11, 14

8 Now Cain talked with Abel his brother; and it came to pass,
when they were spread abroad, that Cain rose against Abel his
brother and killed him.

11 So now, you are cursed from the earth which has opened its
mouth to receive your brother’s blood from your hand.

14 Surely You have driven me out this day from the face of the
ground; I shall not be seen by Your Face. I shall be a
fugitive and a vagabond on the earth, for there shall be
continual war, vengeance, and retaliation.

 

Verse 11: the word cursed actually means plagued, as in the



seven last plagues shown in Revelation 16.

 

Compare! Compare! The End?

 

Mattithyah 24:7-8

7 For nation will rise against nation, and religion against
religion, and there will be famines, and pestilences; disease
epidemics, and earthquakes; environmental disasters, in place
after place:

8 All these are the first half of the sorrows; tribulation!

 

Verse 8: notice all of the above has been in the first half of
the End generation also.

 

See the End.

Mattithyah 24:3, 8, 29, 33-34

3 Now as He sat on the Mount of Olives, the Disciples came to
Him privately, saying; Tell us, when will these things be?
What will be the sign of Your coming and The End of the Ages?

8 All these are the first half of the sorrows; tribulation!

29 Immediately, but after the Great Tribulation of those days
will the sun be darkened, and the moon will not give her
light, and the stars will fall from heaven, and the powers of
the heavens will be shaken.

33 In the same way, when you see all these things, know that
His coming and The End of the Ages are near, at the very door.



34 Truly I say to you: That generation will not pass away,
until all these things are fulfilled.

 

Verse 29: Will the nuclear bombs actually darken the sun?

 

And! And! And!

 

Coming out of this race for war is possible. In fact, you
nations and religions are told to do so.

Mattithyah 24:3, 7, 14, 29, 33-34

3 Now as He sat on the Mount of Olives, the Disciples came to
Him privately, saying; Tell us, when will these things be?
What will be the sign of Your coming and The End of the Ages?

7 For nation will rise against nation, and religion against
religion, and there will be famines, and pestilences; disease
epidemics, and earthquakes; environmental disasters, in place
after place:

14 And this joyous message of the Kingdom of Yahweh shall be
preached in all the world from The House of Yahweh at Abel by
the Witness Yisrayl; for Yahweh will be with him. He will
preach this message to all nations; and then The End will
come.

29 Immediately, but after the great tribulation of those days
will the sun be darkened, and the moon will not give her
light, and the stars will fall from heaven, and the powers of
the heavens will be shaken.

33 In the same way, when you see all these things, know that
His coming and The End of the Ages are near, at the very door.



34 Truly I say to you: That generation will not pass away,
until all these things are fulfilled.

 

Come out? Of what? A world of sin.

I Corinthians 6:9-10

9 Do you not know that the unrighteous will not inherit the
Kingdom  of  Yahweh?  Do  not  deceive  yourselves.  Neither
fornicators, nor  Godworshipers (worshipers of elohim), nor
adulterers, nor men who commit sexual perversions with boys,
nor men who commit sexual perversions with other men,

10 Nor thieves, nor covetous, nor drunkards, nor revilers, nor
extortioners, will inherit the Kingdom of Yahweh.

II Corinthians 6:14-18

14 Do not be unequally yoked together with unbelievers. For
what fellowship has righteousness with unrighteousness? And
what fellowship does light have with darkness?

15 And what harmony can there be between Messiah and Belial;
worthlessness: Satan? Or what share does a believer have with
an infidel; untrustworthy, not faithful, not true nor loyal?

16 And what agreement does The House of Yahweh have with Gods
(elohim)? For we are the House of the living Father. As Yahweh
has said: I will dwell in them and walk among them. I will be
their Father, and they will be My people.

17 Therefore: Come out from among them and be separate, says
Yahweh. Do not touch the unclean, and I will receive you.

18 I will be a Father to you, and you will be My sons and
daughters, says Yahweh Almighty.

 



Come out from those who practice sin. Come out from under
Satan, and evil as the Gods.

 

Compare: Come out of them?

Revelation 17:1-7

1 And there came one of the seven malakim who had the seven
bowls, and talked with me, saying to me: Come, I will show you
the sentence of the great whore that sits upon many waters,

2 With whom the kings (religions) of the earth have committed
fornication; practiced idolatry: Godworship (the worship of
elohim), and the inhabitants of the earth have been made drunk
with the wine of her fornication.

3 So he carried me away in the spirit into the midst of
Godworshipers  (worshipers  of  Elohim);  and  I  saw  a  woman
sitting  on  a  scarlet  colored  beast,  full  of  names  of
blasphemy,  having  seven  heads  and  ten  horns.

4 And the woman was arrayed in purple and scarlet color, and
decked with gold, and precious stones, and pearls, having a
golden cup in her hand full of abominations and filthiness of
her fornication.

5 And upon her head was a name written: Mystery Babylon the
great, the mother of the harlots and of the abominations of
the earth.

6 And I saw the woman drunk with the blood of the Saints, and
with the blood of the martyrs of Yahshua. And when I saw her,
I wondered with great astonishment.

7 And the messenger said to me: Why are you astonished? I will
tell you the mystery of the woman, and of the beast that
carries her, which has the seven heads and ten horns.



 

Verse 1: waters?

 

Answer:

Revelation 17:15, 18

15 And he said to me: The waters which you saw, where the
whore sits, are peoples, and multitudes, and nations, and
languages.

18 And the woman whom you saw, is that great city which reigns
over the kings of the earth.

 

Location? Seven hills!

Revelation 17:7, 9

7 And the messenger said to me: Why are you astonished? I will
tell you the mystery of the woman, and of the beast that
carries her, which has the seven heads and ten horns.

9 And here is the mind which has wisdom: The seven heads are
seven hills on which the woman sits.

 

Does the Roman Catholic Church  sit on seven hills?

 

Answer: Yes!

 

The  Basic  Everyday  Encyclopedia,  page  451,  gives  us  the
following  information  concerning  these  seven  mountains



(hills).

 

Rome…Traditionally founded 753 BC…built on 7 hills…

 

Compton’s Pictured Encyclopedia, 1948, Volume 12, page 144,
also tells us about the city of seven hills.

 

…the  “City  of  Seven  Hills.”  …the  Capitoline,  Palatine,
Aventine,  Quirinal,  Viminal,  Esquiline,  and  Caelian  hills.
…the seat of the papacy, the head of the great Roman Catholic
Church.

 

It  is  the  Roman  Catholic  Church  that  leads  the  kings
(religions)  into  Godworship,  away  from  the  practice  of
Yahweh’s righteousness and against the words of the Savior,
Yahshua.

Mattithyah 6:33

But  seek  you  first  the  Kingdom  of  Yahweh  and  His
righteousness, and all these things will be added to you.

Revelation 22:14

Blessed are those who keep His Laws, that they will have right
to the Tree of Life, and will enter in through the gates into
the city.

 

The Roman Catholic Church

 



Revelation 17:18

And the woman whom you saw, is that great city which reigns
over the kings of the earth.

 

Who leads the nations in wars?

 

Answer:

Revelation 18:2

And he cried mightily with a strong voice, saying: Babylon the
great is fallen, is fallen, and is become the habitation of
demons, and the hold of every foul spirit, and a place where
its priests reject knowledge and they teach everyone to be
unclean; to hate and get away from keeping the Laws.

 

Demons?

 

 

Revelation 9:14-18, 20-21

14 Saying to the last malak which had the trumpet: Loose the
four messengers who are bound for the great river Euphrates!

15 And the four messengers were loosed, which were prepared
for an hour, and a day, and a moon; month, and a year, in
order to slay the third part of men.

16 And the number of the army of the horsemen was two hundred
thousand thousand; for I heard the number of them.

17 And in my vision, I saw the horses and those who sat upon



them like this: They had breastplates of fire; red, and of
jacinth; blue, and brimstone; yellow, and the heads of the
horses were as the heads of lions; and out of their mouths
issued fire, and smoke, and brimstone.

18 By these three were the third part of men killed: by the
fire, and by the smoke, and by the brimstone, which issued out
of their mouths.

20 And the rest of the men who were not killed by these
plagues, still did not repent of the works of their hands,
that  they  should  not  worship  demons,  and  Gods  (elohim,
teraphim) of gold, and silver, and brass, and stone, and of
wood: which can neither see, nor hear, nor walk;

21 Neither did they repent of their murders, nor of their
sorceries, nor of their fornication, nor of their thefts.

 

Demons? Yes, Gods!

 

See this, and notice the word evil:

Genesis 2:9, 16-17

9 And out of the ground Yahweh made every tree grow that is
pleasant to the sight, and desirable for food. The Tree of
Life was in the midst of the garden, and the tree of the
knowledge of righteousness and evil.

16 And Yahweh commanded the man, saying: Of every tree of the
garden you may freely eat;

17 But of the tree of the knowledge of righteousness and evil
you must not eat, for starting with the day you eat of it,
dying you will die.

Genesis 3:1-5



1 Now the serpent was more subtle and crafty than any beast of
the field which Yahweh had made. And she said to the woman;
Has Yahweh indeed said: You shall not eat of every tree of the
garden?

2 And the woman said to the serpent; We can eat the fruit of
the trees of the garden;

3 But of the fruit of the tree which is in the midst of the
garden, Yahweh has said: You shall not eat it, nor shall you
touch it, or you will die.

4 And the serpent said to the woman; You will not surely die.

5 For Yahweh knows that in the day you eat of it, your eyes
will be opened, and you will be as Gods (elohim), knowing
righteousness and evil.

 

Read again verse 5. Evil? As the Gods.

 

Read again Genesis 2:9, 16-17 and notice, evil.

 

Compare: Genesis 3:5, evil as the Gods.

 

These Gods are servants of Satan (Genesis 3:5). They’re evil
as Satan herself.

Revelation 12:9

And the great dragon was cast out, that old serpent, called
the devil, and Satan, who deceives the whole world. She was
cast out into the earth, and her angels were cast out with
her.



 

The Roman Catholic Church replaced the Name Yahweh in all
versions of The Book of Yahweh. All bibles, such as the King
James version, are simply versions of The Book of Yahweh. The
versions were sent to all nations. They are accepted by all
nations as are the titles lord and God.

 

Genesis 3:5—evil as the Gods.

 

Even after the destruction shown in Revelation 9, they still
will not repent.

Revelation 9:20-21

20 And the rest of the men who were not killed by these
plagues, still did not repent of the works of their hands,
that  they  should  not  worship  demons,  and  Gods  (elohim,
teraphim) of gold, and silver, and brass, and stone, and of
wood: which can neither see, nor hear, nor walk;

21 Neither did they repent of their murders, nor of their
sorceries, nor of their fornication, nor of their thefts.

 

This is the End.

 

No! It will not get better. Yes! Everything is worsening as
the seven last plagues proceed.

 

Come Out!

 



Revelation 18:1-5

1 And after these things I saw one messenger, who was sent
from Yahweh. He had great authority; and the nations were
taught righteousness by him.

2 And he cried mightily with a strong voice, saying: Babylon
the great is fallen, is fallen, and is become the habitation
of demons, and the hold of every foul spirit, and a place
where its priests reject knowledge and they teach everyone to
be unclean; to hate and get away from keeping the Laws.

3 For all nations have drunk of the wine of the wrath of her
fornication,  and  the  kings  of  the  earth  have  committed
fornication with her, and the merchants of the earth have
grown rich through the abundance of her delicacies.

4 And I heard another voice from heaven, saying: Come out of
her, My people, so that you do not partake in her sins, and so
that you do not receive of her plagues,

5  For  her  sins  have  reached  unto  heaven,  and  Yahweh  has
remembered her iniquities!

 

Did you see that? Come out? Yes! Come out of sin (verse 4).

 

Sin is:

I Yahchanan 3:4

Whoever commits sin, transgresses also the Laws; for sin is
the transgression of the Laws.

 

There are 4,198 religions that follow Satan and the Roman
Catholic Church into Godworship, instead of Yahweh worship.



They all practice sin, and they belong to Satan.

I Yahchanan 3:4, 7-10

4 Whoever commits sin, transgresses also the Laws; for sin is
the transgression of the Laws.

7 Little children, let no man deceive you; he who practices
righteousness is righteous, just as He is righteous.

8 He who practices sin is of the devil, for the devil has
sinned from the beginning. For this purpose the Son of Yahweh
was manifested; that He might destroy the works of the devil.

9 Whoever is begotten of Yahweh does not practice sin; for His
seed remains in him; and it is possible for him not to sin,
because he has been begotten of Yahweh.

10 In this the children of Yahweh and the children of the
devil are manifest. Whoever does not practice righteousness is
not of Yahweh, and he does not love his neighbor!

 

Come out of her My people.

Revelation 18:4

And I heard another voice from heaven, saying: Come out of
her, My people, so that you do not partake in her sins, and so
that you do not receive of her plagues,

 

Did you notice in verse 4 that sin is causing the plagues, as
in the seven last plagues?

 

Acts 3:19

Repent therefore, and be converted, that your sins can be



blotted  out;  that  times  of  refreshing  can  come  from  the
presence of Yahweh.

 

Seek?

Mattithyah 6:33

But  seek  you  first  the  Kingdom  of  Yahweh  and  His
righteousness, and all these things will be added to you.

 

But In The Last Days

 

Last Days? The End? Seek!

Micahyah 4:1-3

1 But in the last days it will come to pass that the mountain;
promotion, of The House of Yahweh will be established in the
chief  of  the  nations.  It  will  be  raised  above  all
congregations; and all peoples will eventually flow to it.

2 And many nations will come and say; Come, and let us go up
to the mountain; uplifting, of Yahweh, and to the House of the
Father of Yahaqob, and He will teach us of His ways, and we
will walk in His paths. Because the Laws will depart from
Zion, and the word of Yahweh from Yerusalem.

3 And He will judge between many people, and rebuke strong
nations  afar  off;  and  they  will  beat  their  swords  into
plowshares, and their spears into pruninghooks. Nation will
not lift up a sword against nation, nor will they learn war
anymore.

 



Verse 1: the last days?

 

Mattithyah 24:29 – the last days started in 1934 when the
development of the nuclear bomb started that will darken the
sun.

 

Micahyah 4:1-3 – in the last days, the generation of the House
of Yahweh started in 1934.

 

We are here. This is the End! The message of Yahweh is going
to the whole world.

Mattithyah 24:14

And this joyous message of the Kingdom of Yahweh shall be
preached in all the world from The House of Yahweh at Abel by
the Witness Yisrayl; for Yahweh will be with him. He will
preach this message to all nations; and then The End will
come.

Revelation 22:12-16

12 And behold, I come quickly, and My reward is with Me, to
give every man according as his work will be.

13 I am the First and the Last, the Beginning and the End.

14 Blessed are those who keep His Laws, that they will have
right to the Tree of Life, and will enter in through the gates
into the city.

15 For outside are dogs, and sorcerers, and whoremongers, and
murderers, and worshipers of Gods (elohim) and everyone who
professes to love, yet practices breaking the Laws.



16 I, Yahshua, have sent My messenger to testify to you these
things in the congregations of The House of Yahweh. I am the
root and the offspring of David, and the Bright and Morning
Star.

 

Yahweh bless your understanding.

True Ahab,

Yisrayl Hawkins

YahwehsBranch.com


